
 

 

Monday, July 18, 2022 
 
 

At the July 26, 2022, Governing Board Meeting, the Southwest Florida Water Management 
District will hold a discussion (Agenda Item 3.5) for RFP 2218, Independent Auditing 
Services.  Discussion will consist of the following: 
 

1. Approval of Shortlist of Respondents 
2. Determination of Negotiation Strategy 
3. Selection of Chief Negotiator 

 
Governing Board Meetings are open to the Public and can also be viewed through the 
District’s website. 
 

 
 
Please contact Rachelle Jones or Felicia Holmes for more information.   

Rachelle.Jones@watermatters.org   Felicia.Holmes@watermatters.org 
(352) 796-7211, Ext. 4106                                            (352) 796-7211, Ext. 4137 
 


